
 

Learn More About Our Upcoming Excursion to South America! 

 

Peru 2018 
We are headed to Peru in June of 2018! 

 

Machu Picchu 

Mr. McEwen and Mrs. Cook are two CBG teachers who plan summer excursions for our 
Robious families.  We most recently traveled to Ireland in June 2017, and next summer we 
are headed to Peru!  We will be holding an informational meeting on Tuesday, September 
26 @ 5:30 in Mr. McEwen’s classroom, room #369.   
 
 



Places Visited Include: 
Machu Picchu, Lake Titicaca, The Amazon Rainforest, Cusco, the ancient Incan capital 

 

 

Lake Titicaca  

You can find out more about the trip including pricing and itinerary by visiting our website.   
We already have 23 people enrolled for the trip! 

 *Students may travel unaccompanied; however, students that Mr. McEwen and Mrs. 
Cook have not taught should plan on having an adult accompany them on this trip. 

 

READ MORE ON OUR WEBSITE  

 

  

Questions? 
michael_mcewen@ccpsnet.net 
deborah_cook@ccpsnet.net 

 

http://michaelmcewen4.wixsite.com/robioustravel/peru-2018
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